
 

 

 

TO ALL IAM & AW MEMBERS 
 

PRIMEFLIGHT – VANCOUVER 

GRIEVANCE # W06434 AUDIT #3
 

Dear members, 
 

The final audit regarding this grievance has been completed and this grievance is now considered resolved by the 
parties.   
 

The Company has put mechanisms in place so that this should not happen again going forward.  On Monday, 
May 22, we had a statutory holiday and we reviewed everybody's pay afterward and we found that all but two 
employees were paid correctly.  The Company identified the issue with those two employees and they have been 
compensated and the system has been updated. 
 

Listed below are the employee numbers of former employees and the amount of money that is owed to each 
employee.  
 

Employee ID Sum of Payment Correction  Employee ID Sum of Payment Correction 

051623  $                                118.14   063977  $                                223.25  

051870  $                                142.43   064008  $                                149.62  

052040  $                                  49.88   064607  $                                  72.00  

052056  $                                310.22   064638  $                                168.00  

052740  $                                154.72   064751  $                                144.00  

053014  $                                  76.43   065251  $                                109.25  

053384  $                                  73.36   065305  $                                  76.00  

053918  $                                  80.00   065344  $                                  76.00  

054918  $                                240.00   065346  $                                307.50  

054923  $                                  95.00   065584  $                                182.87  

057625  $                                  73.62   065654  $                                128.25  

057847  $                                  55.12   066670  $                                488.25  

057857  $                                  72.00   066829  $                                  76.00  

060339  $                                  96.00   067009  $                                  65.87  

060876  $                                121.50   067077  $                                339.75  

061540  $                                  80.00   067844  $                                  70.00  

061738  $                                  26.13   069638  $                                171.00  

062705  $                                230.00     
 

The payment has been made as a direct deposit therefore if you did not receive it please contact myself so that I 
can investigate. 
 

I want to remind members to please read your Collective Agreement and check your pay cheques to ensure your 
payment is correct.  The total amount of money paid out was approximately $30,000.00 and it was the result of a 
conversation that transpired in my office that lead to the error being discovered.  If it had not been for the member 
coming down and raising the questions it may never have been discovered. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact myself via email at thaverstock@iam140.ca. 
 

In solidarity, 

 
Todd Haverstock 
General Chairperson 
Transportation District 140 
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